
Safeguarding Adults Review in respect of Robert 

Safeguarding Adults Review in 
respect of Robert 
A recommendation from our SAR Robert is about reporting potential crimes to 
Sussex Police. The review stated: “It is highlighted by Police that not all of the 
safeguarding concerns related to assaults to Robert are recorded on the Police 
system. From examination of the Adult Social Care records and cross 
correlation of the incidents there are some differences in how the dates of 
incident are recorded. Additionally, there are some safeguarding concerns 
related to assaults that were not shared with the Police, however these were 
prior to the implementation of the Adult Safeguarding Hub.” 

It is therefore important that all staff are aware of the need to report actual or 
suspected criminal offences to the police, by calling 101 or by visiting the Sussex 
Police website. 

Also, please see Section 2.4 of the Sussex Safeguarding Adults Policies & 
Procedures, which clarifies the roles and responsibilities of the local authority 
and police when working in partnership during safeguarding enquiries. 
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